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CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
TO: Resident/Business owner on Des Meurons Street and/or Goulet Street
RE: 2023 Goulet Street Rehabilitation and Des Meurons Street Reconstruction

 
Construction start: May 2023
Estimated completion: October 2023
Construction limits: Goulet Street from Traverse Avenue to Youville Street

Des Meurons Street from Goulet Street to Marion Street

Work on the 2023 Goulet Street Rehabilitation and Des Meurons Street Reconstruction will begin in May 2023. As 
part of this project, we will: 

• Renew the watermain for Des Meurons Street
• Rehabilitate and renew the road
• Fix the sidewalk
• Add protected bike lanes on the north side of the street
• Add bump-outs to improve pedestrian safety
• Add a new pedestrian crosswalk at Enfield Crescent and Goulet Street
• Improve access to Transit stops
• Landscape the general area

Though the project will not significantly change the way vehicles move through the area, traffic will be affected 
in several ways throughout construction: 

• There will be no on-street parking on Goulet Street from Traverse Avenue to Youville Street and Des Meurons 
Street from Goulet Street to Marion Street

• Des Meurons traffic will be restricted to one lane in each direction and Goulet traffic will be restricted to one 
lane westbound

• Rolling sidewalk closures will be required throughout the project due to sidewalk repairs/renewals
• Pedestrian and vehicle access to properties will be maintained as much as possible with short-term, 

temporary closures as required
• Any disruption to access will be communicated to the affected properties in advance

• Transit service will be maintained throughout construction, although temporary stop relocations or closures 
may be required

Short-term shut-offs to the water supply will be required during final connections of the new watermain along 
Des Meurons Street. Temporary water services will be provided as necessary.

Garbage and recycling collection will continue as usual. 
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We recognize this project may cause you some inconvenience and thank you in advance for your patience. If 
you have any accessibility concerns, special access requirements, planned special events or any other questions 
concerning this construction, please contact Aaron Fleming of Dillon Consulting by phone at  
(431) 688-2849 or by email at afleming@dillon.ca.

Note: Pavement resurfacing only on Youville Street.
 
Sincerely,
 
 

David Wiebe, P. Eng. 
Contract Administrator, 
Dillon Consulting

Cc: Councillor Matt Allard  St. Boniface Ward
 Damir Muhurdarevic   City of Winnipeg – Public Works Department
 Julie Dooley    City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office – Public Works Department
 Debby Mikulik    City of Winnipeg, Customer Service Division – Public Works Department
 311 Winnipeg
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